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Re: China Tour and Assistance

To whom it may concern,

This letter is to acknowledge the high level of professionalism and quality of service from
China Best Tours.

The China tour from the 15t to the 26™ of April, 2018 was very well planned. The tour was
also comprehensive for teachers and staff members to experience various parts to an
interesting and otherwise vast country. | would also like to add that we have had excellent
communication from Eric and his colleagues throughout the trip.

As a result, it has enabled me to make informed decisions that lead to the planning of future
trips for my school to China.

I would therefore like to show my appreciation and thanks to Mr Eric Wang as well as CBT
Tours for a high level of professionalism.

With Best Wishes,
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Mr Alvin Ang,
KLA leader, Languages

Western Heights College



